Phish Alert + Get more add-ins

Hello, CFC Colleagues.

Due to lack of business, the CFC meeting scheduled at 4 p.m. on Monday, Dec. 2, is cancelled.

The next meeting of the CFC is 4 p.m. on Monday, February 3, 2020 in the Kansas Room of the Memorial Union.

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thanks.

Michaela

Michaela Saunders, MLS

Communications Coordinator & Assistant to the Dean Washburn University College of Arts and Sciences



COLLEGE OF ARTS AND SCIENCES

washburn.edu/cas

209 Morgan Hall | 1700 SW College Ave. Topeka, KS 66621

Call: **785.670.1561** | Tweet: <u>@SaundersM</u> | Say: Mick-uh-luh, she, her, hers Connect with the College of Arts and Sciences on Facebook.